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26 January 2018 
 
 
Dear parent/guardian 
 
I am writing to update you on the current situation whereby one member of staff is currently 
off work due to illness which is impacting on ICT, Business and Welsh Baccalaureate 
lessons. 
 
As a result of the above circumstance, we have an experienced ICT supply teacher that will 
fulfill this role until this member of staff returns.  We will continue to manage this situation to 
the best of our abilities to ensure the quality of teaching and classroom management is of 
the usual standards. 
 
We will ensure that the exam classes taught will receive maximum support from all 
members of each subject area. Digital resources will be provided on google classroom 
where possible, which will provide additional support to our students.  
 
Please could we ask that you contact us should there be anything we can help further with.  
We will encourage students to seek our support and help if it is required too. 
 
I thank you for your support during this time. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr. Lewis 
Head of ICT/ESLT 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

St Martin’s School 
Ysgol Martin Sant 

Hillside, Caerphilly CF83 1UW 

Tel. Ffôn: 029 20 858050 

Fax. Ffacs 029 20 858051 

E-mail E-bost: STMCA@CAERPHILLY.GOV.UK 
 

Website Safle wê 

http://www.stmartins.caerphilly.sch.uk 

Headteacher/Prifathro: Mr L Jarvis 
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